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Solteq Oyj
Changes in company's own shares

SOLTEQ TO START SHARE REPURCHASES

Solteq Plc Stock Exchange Bulletin 11 March 2014 at 13.15 pm.

Solteq's Board of Directors has decided to exercise the authorisation of the

Annual General Meeting on 15 March 2013 to repurchase the company's own shares.

The repurchases will start on 12 March 2014 at the earliest and end at the Annual General Meeting 

17 March 2014 at the latest.

According to the authorisation, the maximum amount of shares to be acquired shall not exceed 10 

percent of all shares of the Company. Shares will be purchased at public trading on NASDAQ OMX 

Helsinki Ltd. at the market price.

For further information, please contact:

CEO Repe Harmanen 

Tel. +358 400 467 717

Email repe.harmanen@solteq.com

CFO Antti Kärkkäinen

Tel +358 40 8444 393,

E-mail antti.karkkainen@solteq.com

Distribution:

NASDAQ OMX Helsinki.

Key Media

www.solteq.com
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Page 2 of 2SOLTEQ TO START SHARE REPURCHASES

18.9.2014https://newsclient.omxgroup.com/cdsPublic/viewDisclosure.action?disclosureId=59841...


